
Subject: Support for HB 1373 Protecting Life from 
Fertilization

Dear House Human Services Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for HB 1373 and 
urge you to give it a Do Pass recommendation.

All human life begins at fertilization and deserves equal 
protection under the law. From the moment of conception, 
every human being possesses inherent dignity and the right 
to life. Our laws should reflect the fundamental truth that all 
life, no matter how small or vulnerable, has value and is 
worthy of protection.

Passing HB 1373 is a critical step in ensuring that the most 
defenseless among us receive the recognition and rights they 
deserve. I encourage you to stand for life and uphold justice 
by advancing this important bill.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Nancy Tschetter
Minot, ND


